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MCGILL UNIVERSITY

Montreal

Faculty of Arts 
Office of the Dean September 25, 1928.

Mr. Max Freeman
179 Hastings St., East,
Vancouver, 3. C.

Dear Sir:

Your letter of the 18th instant addressed to 
Dr. J. A. Nicholson, the Registrar of the University has 
been handed to me and I now wish to reply as followsi

The reasons why your son’s application for 
admission to McGill was not approved are : Firstly, we prefer 
that students complete the work they have undertaken in their 
own universities, and, secondly, we have no real desire at 
present to entertain Hebrew students coining from communities 
who contribute little enough to the maintenance of the University.

Yours very truly,

(signed) Ira A. Maokay 
Dean


